
 

2 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We have a few places left on our trip to watch the Basketball Super League Play Off Finals 
at the O2 on Sunday 18 May. 
 
The cost of the trip is £35. 
 
If you would like one of these places, please email Mrs Colman 
(hcolman@carringtonschool.org) and she can arrange for it to be added to your ParentPay. 
 
The full details can be found in the original email sent home HERE. 
 
If you have already made a payment towards this trip, your place is secured and there is 
nothing further to do. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr S Barker 
Interim Subject Leader, PE 
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